
Important News 
Please keep your child(ren) home if they have any 

symptoms which include, fever, cough, diarrhea, 

vomiting,  shortness of breath, sore throat, muscle 

pain, green mucous, loss of taste or smell and if you 

have left the USA or have travelled to a HOT ZONE. 

Your child can NOT enter the school if you answer 

yes to any of the above. 

Reminder!

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To…
Teaching Strategies

Please be sure to accept our teaching 
strategies friend request to view your 

child’s progress and lesson plans 
created by our teachers.

Teachers are still providing Learning 

Packets for students who need them. 

Please contact your child's teacher so that 

they can provide you with the appropriate 

packet!

*Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 

5PM. Any time after that, families get 

charged $15 every 10 minutes. *

Soon, teachers will be sending a note 

home regarding what is needed in your 

child's classroom bin, you may even get a 

bag with items that are no longer needed.
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Hello Everyone and happy December, THE HOLIDAYS ARE UPON 

US and the teachers and students continue to practice social distancing 

while wearing face coverings and washing their hands more than ever 

before.  We are currently doing more one on one play while still 

incorporating learning lessons throughout the day. 

We want to say THANK YOU to all of our staff for working so hard 

keeping TTDC a safe and clean environment!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be made on the 1st

& 15th of every month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on the 1st, you have 

until the 15th to pay the other half. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To…

• We are now using CrisisGo to check in students every morning! 

Parents are responsible for this check in and must have Unique badge 

ready every Morning. (An email is sent every morning at 5 am to be 

completed prior to drop off. If your child is not Validated (With a 

Green Badge), your child will not be accepted for the day!)

• Students Must be Wearing Their Mask during drop off time, it is not 

teacher's responsibility to put students mask on during drop off.

• Students will not be carried in the classroom, allow your child enough 

time to wake up and walk to the door so that the teachers don’t carry 
students in. 

TTDC will be closed on Thursday 
the 24th & Friday the 25th of 
December in observance of 

Christmas.
& Thursday the 31sth in observance 

of New Years 2021.



Dear parents, we had wonderful time learning about Turkey, Native Americans, Pilgrims and Thanksgiving. Children 

had fun making native-American headbands, a turkey, singing songs about Native Americans and much more.

This is that time of the year again when we eagerly wait for family gathering, presents and lots of food, But…. 
unfortunately, this year we must celebrate with lots of restrictions. Please don’t forget to be in groups of ten 

people or less, social distance and follow CDC guidelines. 

This month we will learn about Winter animals, different Holidays, and New Year. Children love to create their own 

art projects and we will continue doing that. We recently started playing a new game with the children which is 

something like charades; someone will give a clue describing something that begins with the letter we are learning 

about, and others will have to guess what the thing is. Children are having a blast playing this new game. Parents can 

try playing this game with their child/children at home to help develop children’s thinking skills and problem-solving 

skills and Language.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at:

Email: (Ms. Jaya) Jaya@toddlertownevanston.com

--(Mrs.Rebecca) Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach both of us at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, Thank you!

Happy Holidays!

Ms. Jaya and Ms. Rebecca
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Hello Parents,

Welcome to the month of December!!! Can you believe it? Yes,  one more month and we 

will be entering 2021. Your children had so much fun last month learning about the weather 

changing and trees. We decided to change it up a little bit with our tree unit and decided to 

invest our learning into something that comes from trees which is apples. 

It has finally come to an end and we will do such a fun unit in the month of December. 

We will be having a Christmas unit which will involve math, letters and sound recognition, music, 

and literacy. We will be handing a unit letter to the parents as soon as we have it ready. Please 

stay safe and remember to wash those hands. 

With Covid-19 happening, we want to make sure that our students are having so much 

fun while they are in school learning. The classroom team decided to switch it up and bring the 

holiday spirit in the butterflies room. 

If you all have any questions, please reach out to us at Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com or Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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Hello December!

Well time flies when you are having fun! Chipmunks had loads of fun last 

month exploring and learning about Trees and Pumpkins. We were hands 

on collecting leaves and had a cool sink or float pumpkin activity. For the 

month of December, we will start off with a new 

theme “Bread Study”. This is one of my favorite themes of the year 

because all children can relate and learn about different breads from all 

over the world. Towards the end of the unit children will be able to 

answer… Where do we get bread from? How is bread made? Who makes 

bread? Do all breads look the same? Do they all taste the same? We 

have some fun and tasty investigations coming soon as well as 

some hands-on sensory experiments.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at: 

Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or Dial 847-475-1467 Ext. 13!

-Ms. Carina and Ms. Daulat
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Hello parents! 

Ms. Vanessa and I would like to thank each parent for cooperating and 

working with us to get through this rough year, but we have finally reached 

DECEMBER! This month will be themed as ❄WINTER WONDERLAND❄ We 
will be learning about snow and cold weather all month long. We hope to 

fill this month with lots of cheer and joy with many fun and exciting activities 

that come with December, like building gingerbread houses! The bumblebee 

classroom is incredibly happy to welcome the last month of 2020! 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at  

Jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 
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Thank you all again,

…stay warm, safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Jasmin and Ms. Vanessa
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